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Sacramento, CA 95816

Besides the drying beds, the proposed building is similarly horrific. It's oversize design will impact the
headlands dramatically and would surely be rejected by the Coastal Commission as an eyesore in an
otherwise pristine location. We suggest that they build in another part of town where they own other
property to create such a large storage garage and would hope that you would veto this project as well.
For some reason, the plant seems to adapt autonomy in our town that has otherwise very strict guidelines
and we would like to see this tendency upended.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and to seriously consider the
gravity of the situation.

In all sincerity,
Erin and Tomas Dertner



